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Hello
I’m a resident at 62 walnut street Paris 
I was informed about a new parking enforcement that could be taking place in my area
(Willow st)
I have been a resident on walnut street for 6 years now. 
I think that every home should have a permit given to them plus a visitor spot for each
household 
I don’t believe any resident at the address should have to pay for these permits as we live here
and can’t help that we have no driveways.
I think that the streets are flooded with parking on weekends mostly (from the legion etc) and
us residents on this street have nowhere to park. And it is an issue that needs to be dealt with
but I don’t think we should have to pay for this . 
Half of these homes have no driveway and many homes have a big enough one for two
vehicles and still Choose to use the street. 
I live beside the alley way and have nowhere to park but the street 
It’s very annoying when I come home on a Sunday and have nowhere to park . 

Maybe we can make it a 2 hour limit to decrease the volume of people parking unnecessarily 

Just wanted to send in my two cents and how I feel about the issue

Thanks so much
Crystal adams 62 walnut street Paris ontario 

Crystal Adams
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